
 

Professor Sonal Singh                                      mobile: 8989218671                

Dean-Faculty of Arts                                      email:drssonal@rediffmail.com 

S. No./VUU/Dean/Arts/conference/2024/029                            16th August, 2024 

To, 

Professor M. Madhusudhan, 

Department of LIS 

 University of Delhi 

DELHI 

Sub: - INVITATION AS RESOURCE PERSON 

Dear Sir, 

 This is to inform you that Vikram University is organizing an international 

conference on “Opportunities and Challenges for Libraries in the Changing 

Education and Social Construct” (OCLCESC2024), on 22-23rd August 2024.  

Considering your rich experience, we request you to please grace the conference 

as a Resource Person.  

 
Professor Sonal Singh  

Conference Director 
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